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February 2nd, 2015

To: Wendy Carbajal Sotelo
Directora General de Comité de Paz en Zihuatanejo

As Executive Director of International Cities of Peace, I give in their favor the
acknowledgement of you as Chairperson of the State of Guerrero Peace Organization.
You are now a part of the Advisory Council of Leaders of Cities of Peace. As you know,
International Cities of Peace is a nonprofit, tax-exempt organization dedicated to
connecting, the promotion and encouragement of Cities of Peace. The members of the
Advisory Council of Leaders of the City of peace organizations worldwide are creating
committees of citizens working to promote peace in their local communities.

VISION: To promote peace and consensus value in different cities throughout the state
of Guerrero.

MISSION: Make congruency, in solidarity, document and provide resources and
information for leaders and organizations working for peace worth consensus through
global cities of peace initiatives.

The Model of Zihuatanejo de Azueta can be applied throughout the State of Guerrero.
Consolidation Sustainable Peace is a worthy and powerful option for cities worldwide to
organize and execute a strategy of peace culture. We look forward to working with you
and your organization to take the ideas and program to other cities.

We would be pleased to acknowledge you as
Chairperson of the State of Guerrero Peace Organization

Again, thank you for your work in the city of Zihuatanejo de Azueta and the State of
Guerrero. As colleagues of peace, hope that efforts are directed towards the creation of
the security, prosperity and quality of life in their community.

Sincerely and respectfully,
J. Fred Arment
Executive Director


